Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Notice of Funding Decisions for State Agencies and Water Management Districts grant applications

The State of Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Florida Coastal Management Program (FCMP), announces the results of the evaluation of eligible State Agency and Water Management Districts grant applications. Five eligible applications were received in response to the Notice of Availability of Funds published in the Florida Administrative Register on July 6, 2020, Vol.46/130 and were reviewed and evaluated using the process described in Rule 62S-5.003, F.A.C. The applications that have been selected for funding, according to rank in the following order, beginning with the highest score. Funding of any application is subject to the amount of federal coastal zone management funds awarded to the FCMP for this task in the 2020/2021 grant award. The final decision whether or not to fund these projects is expected to be made by NOAA by December 2020.
	Rank
	Title
	Agency
	Funding Requested

	1
	Evaluating the effects of sea surface temperatures on the spatial distribution of queen conch in the Florida Keys: Implications for metapopulation persistence in the face of climate change
	FWC
	$56,434.00

	2
	Shifting Shorelines: An Environmental Approach to Cultural Resource Investigation along Florida’s Gulf Coast
	DOS
	$73,627.70

	3
	New River Middle School Living Shoreline - Design and Permitting
	FWC
	$50,000.00


Any person whose substantial interests are affected may request a hearing pursuant to Section 120.569, Florida Statutes, within 21 days of publication of this notice. Failure to request a hearing within the period shall constitute a waiver of the right to a hearing. Questions regarding the grant evaluation process should be directed to Holly Edmond at (850)245-2181 or by email to Holly.Edmond@FloridaDEP.gov.
